Date: Thu, 21 May 1998 08:51:10 -0700
From: Richard Rothstein <rothstei@OXY.EDU>
To: irotberg@gwis2.circ.gwu.edu

Subject: November 19 Seminar

Dear Professor Rotberg,

Thanks for faxing your Science article to me. It is terrific, and just
what I would hope you could present at the seminar on November 19.

I know you said you could not do any original work for this presentation,

and I respect that, but I wonder if I could stretch this a tad: could you
create a few overhead transparencies out of the tables that you faxed me,
simplifying them slightly -- for example, by focusing on only a few
countries for purposes of illustration, perhaps the countries that are the
center of much comment about the 12th grade TIMSS results? If you do not
have time to do this, perhaps I could get one of my own research assistants
actually to create the simplified tables for overheads, under your direction.

In any event, I would like in this e-mail to confirm your November 19
participation. I will send you a complete tentative agenda shortly, once
other participants have been confirmed.

Thanks again.

Richard Rothstein



